
 
 

10th September 2021 
 
Nursery induction – important information for the week commencing 13th September 
2021 
 
Nursery – Monday to Wednesday 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We have really enjoyed meeting and welcoming you and your child to their induction at 
Grove School this week. 
 
The nursery sessions next week for your child are: 
 
Monday 13th September and Tuesday 14th September, 8:30am -3:30pm 
  
Wednesday 15th September, 8:30-11:30am 
 
We may request that you stay with your child to support them to settle in. To keep 
everyone in school and in the community safe we ask that: 
 

 One parent or carer only attends if your child requires support 

 Younger siblings do not attend the induction 

 Please wear a face mask 

 You demonstrate your COVID-19 status by providing proof of a negative Lateral Flow 
Test (LFT) taken within 2 days of your visit to the school. You will be able to provide 
proof of a negative Lateral Flow Test via a text message or email from NHS Test and 
Trace. This can be on your device (including a screenshot) or a printout. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact school by email at: 
 
enquiry@grove.bham.sch.uk 
 
We very much look forward to seeing you next week. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Willoughby 
Assistant Head Teacher - Early Years 
 


